
TOGETHER WE PREVENT

PERSONAL FALL PROTECTION
Fall protection equipment must, as described in EN 365 and the AT guidelines 
D.5.5-3, undergo a statutory inspection by an authorized or competent person at 
least once every 12 months. In addition, all equipment that has been subjected to 
maximum load or is in questionable condition must either be discarded or inspected, 
as it is no longer considered safe. Our many years of experience have shown us 
the importance of equipment undergoing the statutory inspection.

A SAFETY SERVICE SOLUTION WITHIN PERSONAL FALL PROTECTION INCLUDES: 
▪ �� �Inspection and testing of e.g. retractable fall arresters, harnesses, belts for  

working positioning, straps, lanyards and guided type fall arresters as well as 
tripods. 

▪ �� Equipment is registered in a journal that accompanies the product as well as  
in our service database, which means that you automatically get a notice after  
12 months. 
▪ �� Calibration label with the date for the next inspection. 

Furthermore, our service cars offer inspection of ladders as well as fixed rails and 
wire systems. We inspect the system, anchor points and pillars. We recommend 
that you sign a service agreement on fixed systems.

If you have any questions regarding Safety Safety for your personal fall protection, 
please contact our Service- & Production Coordinator, Simon Larsen, on e-mail 
sla@icmsafety.com. 


